
 

 

 

  

  

Cornwall Avian Flu.  
 

 

 

Good Morning,  

Please be aware of the latest information relation to Avian Flu in Cornwall and take 

any appropriate precautions.  

  

Please contact DEFRA or APHA with any concerns or queries.  

  

Bird flu: near Rosudgeon, St. Ives, Cornwall (AIV 2024/03) - GOV.UK 
 

 

https://s-url.co/K2QYAA
https://alerts.dc.police.uk/
mailbox://C:/Users/John/AppData/Roaming/Thunderbird/Profiles/eppam6ro.default-release/Mail/mail.globalnet.co.uk/Inbox?number=29648
https://cdn.neighbourhoodalert.co.uk/messageTypeIcons/Mt48P2.jpg

